
From: edward zhou  

Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 10:11 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Stop 7 story condominium development at Bayview ave / Cartier Crescent 

 

Richmond Hill city hall, 

As a resident in Bayview and Cartier area, I really against the 7 story condo 

development in this area. I have lived here for more than 20 years, and I can see the 

traffic, schooling and social environment are getting worse and worse.  

As the leader of this city, your responsibility is create a better environment society from 

generation to generation. Do not let people say from when this area is getting worse 

and worse.  

This area already have enough residents. Please stop develop condo building alone 

Bayview Ave. Condo building should be built alone Yonge Steet instead of everywhere. 

Yonge has the potential capability to build subway and public transportation system. 

Thank you! 

Edward Zhou 

53 Redstone Rd. Richmond Hill, ON. L4S 1S3   

 


